

CITY OF NEW BEDFORD JONATHAN F. MITCHELL, MAYOR

OITY CLERK

REW BEOFORD, MA

February 9, 2018

City Council President Linda M. Morad and Honorable Members of the City Council 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Council President Morad and Honorable Members of the City Council:

In accordance with M.G.L. Chapter 40, Section 3 provisions governing the disposition of City property, I respectfully request that the Council refer the disposition of Phillips Avenue School to the Committee on City Property for their full consideration.

As always, my administration is available to provide all the necessary technical and administrative support as the process moves forward.

Sincerely

Jonathan/F/Mitc

Mayor

JFM/sds Attachment

IN CITY COUNCIL, February 22, 2018

Referred to the Committee on City Property.

Dennis W. Farias, City Clerk

a true copy attest:

City Clerk